THE NATIONAL GAS COMPANY
OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO LIMITED

The National Gas Company (NGC) is conducting construction
works on a Natural Gas Pipeline to Petrotrin’s Pointe-a-Pierre
Compound.

Horizontal Directional Drilling of the Pipeline across the
Sir Solomon Hochoy Highway, south of the VOS Government
Primary School and associated works will be conducted from:

Saturday, September 22nd
to Sunday, October 7th

Pedestrians and motorists are urged to exercise extreme caution
when approaching the area during this period. Traffic police and
wardens will be on hand to manage the flow of traffic as necessary.

NGC assures that every effort will be made to minimize the impact
on your daily routine and that these activities, as with all our
operations, will be undertaken with safety as our highest priority.

If you have any concerns during these activities
please contact NGC’s Control Operator
at 800-4GAS (4427)




